
 

 

 

 

May 24, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention: Lindsie Rank, Student Press Counsel 
FIRE 
510 Walnut Street, Suite 1250 
Philadelphia, PA 19106 
 
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL TO LINDSIE.RANK@THEFIRE.ORG 
 
Re: FIRE Letter to Southern New Hampshire University 
 
Dear Attorney Rank: 
 
Thank you for your recent correspondence. 
 
Southern New Hampshire University (SNHU) seeks to promote and facilitate the exchange of 
innovative and diverse ideas, and we welcome speakers with a broad range of viewpoints and 
backgrounds to foster a diverse and rich educational experience for members of the University 
Community.   
 
We are confident that our policies for speakers and political events on campus are compliant with 
both state and federal laws and allow for the free flow of information and ideas. 
 
 
       Very truly yours, 
    

 
 
       Evan M. Lowry, Esq. 
       Associate General Counsel 
 

 


